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14th October 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
In an effort to inform all our Year 12 students of the appropriate employment,  
education and training opportunities available post BL6, we have arranged a visit to 
the WorldSkills UK Live event at the NEC in Birmingham on Thursday 21st  
November 2019.  This event is designed to give all students further careers  
information and guidance with a focus on the apprenticeship pathway, which is  
becoming a desirable route for an increasing number of young people following A 
Levels. 
 
We will depart BL6 at approximately 10am and travel by coach to Birmingham, 
where students will have approximately 2 hours to meet with providers.  We will  
return to BL6 at approximately 4:30pm, traffic dependent; students must ensure they 
have a suitable method of transport home. 
 
We would advise students to bring a packed lunch with them, as we cannot  
guarantee there will be food outlets available at the event. 
 
We would request a voluntary contribution of £6 per student to attend this visit; if 
we do not receive sufficient contributions, the visit may not be able to take place.  
Please make payment by logging onto Wisepay, the online payment system, which 
is accessed through the link on the school website, by 8th November 2019; please 
contact finance@brineleas.co.uk if you do not have your login details.  If your child 
has applied for the BL6 Bursary, the cost may be deducted from their first Bursary  
instalment; please indicate this on the Wisepay system.  Please also ensure you 
complete the Form C, which is accessed via the link on the covering email to this 
letter, as without this students will be unable to attend.   
 
It is the policy of Brine Leas to support families when financial hardship may  
preclude a student from attending a visit. Therefore, if there are any problems, 
please contact Mrs K Bradshaw and the matter will be dealt with confidentially.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs H Bailey 
Year 12 Progress Manager 
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